

Keeping our RASEM Members informed during these changing times is something we take seriously.

Dear RASEM Members:

RASEM staff have been brought back into the office as of Monday, June 1st. We are the first REALTOR® Association in Massachusetts to be back in the office answering phone calls (instead of just returning messages) and accomplishing all of the associations business that was, at times, a little harder to do so from home. During last week's Zoom Staff Meeting, the staff trained on new COVID-19 Protocols related to the operation of the business, in an effort to maximize the safety of our staff and members during the pandemic.

PLEASE NOTE that currently the building is locked. Member and visitors needing to go into the office will need to contact RASEM and setup an appointment to enter the building in advance. We will continue to monitor the CDC Guidelines and the Governor's Directives when it comes to eventually scheduling in-person classes, meetings and events. Until that time, RASEM will continue to offer online education, Zoom meetings and conference calls and will send out additional advisories as conditions warrant it.

Visit Our Website





